[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleague,

Thank you for submitting an abstract for the 68th Annual NACTA Meeting to be held in Wooster, OH June 20 - 24, 2022. The Review Committee has now finished reviewing the submissions and has come to a decision regarding your abstract submission. 
 

Your abstract titled "PERCEPTIONS OF LIVESTOCK SHOWS ON FUTURE CAREER CHOICES" has been Accepted.
Presenting author: Ronald Davis
Presentation accepted as: Poster

 
Please note the following: 
Please share this decision with your co-authors as appropriate.   


· If you have questions please consult the Poster and Oral FAQ first ( found HERE)    before contacting support 
· The presenting author must be registered for the meeting by the Early Bird Deadline of April 15, 2022.
· You can register through the meeting website nactaconference.org
· If the presenter on your abstract has changed please list them as the presenter in the confirmation form below.
· If the presenter on your abstract is not registered by April 15, your presentation will be REMOVED from the program.
 
Please use the following link https://airtable.com/shrLoXNbq999YWL8q to confirm that you have received this email with our decision, that you understand the above instructions, and that you will be presenting your work during the meeting.
 

